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Friday 24th February 2023

Dear parent/carer,

SUBJECT: Plans for Tuesday 28th February (Strike arrangements).

Following discussions with staff and governors, we can confirm that Risedale will be open
to all pupils on Tuesday 28th February. This is the second day of strike action by the
NEU union (Regional action: Northern, North West, Yorkshire and Humber).

All classes will be staffed by experienced teachers to ensure pupils continue to make
progress with their learning at this important stage in their education.

The next dates for planned strike action are noted below and we will send you more
information nearer the time to confirm our plans. We will assess each strike day individually,
taking into account specific timetable requirements, examinations and staffing capacity.

● 15-16 March (National strike action)

If you require further information, please contact any member of the Senior Leadership
Team (SLT).

Kind regards,

Mr Colin D Scott
Headteacher

> > More information for parents and carers is available at: educationhub.blog.gov.uk
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